
 

 

Dear Families           15th March 2019 
 

The children have had a lovely week learning about Monkey Puzzle. All the children 

have made some terrific animal masks which will soon be on display in both classes. The 

children have enjoyed cutting shapes and using playdough to make monkeys. All of the 

children have done a fantastic job of writing about their World Book Day costumes as 

well. 
 

In phonics this week we have learned the sounds:  

      ue ure ture  
 

Please practise these at home.  Please remember to let your class teacher know when 

your child is confident with reading all of their teddy/ fish or boat words etc.   
 

In Maths, we have been looking at taking away (subtraction). This week you could 

explore taking away at home, have a group of objects and discuss how many you would 

have if you took some away. Can you write a number sentence (sum) to go with this?  
 

Forest School –  Miss Cawthorne’s class on a Tuesday and Miss Boundy’s class on a 

Thursday, please bring wellies on these days.  Unfortunately, both classes were rained 

off last week but we are hoping to be back out next week.   
 

Our book next week is ‘Scarecrow’s Wedding’.  
 

Book Fair – Mon, 18th and Tue, 19th March – 8.30-9am and 3.15-4.45pm 

Thank you to those of you who have already visited the book fair.  It would be 

wonderful if we could beat the amount raised last year of £638.  This was spent on 

new books for the school library and class book corners.  If you have not already 

visited we are open today, Monday and Tuesday.  There are over 200 titles with prices 

starting at £2.99.  Every book you buy helps us get free books for the school.  

Payment will be in cash or via phone payment.  Children can use their World Book Day 

£1 vouchers to put towards the costs of a book at the fair. 
 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week Three”. 
 

Diary Dates (don’t forget to check the school website, www.ovschool.co.uk for up to date information) 

 

Thur, 21st Mar – Down Syndrome Awareness Day – Rock your Socks 

Tue, 2nd April – FoOV Tuck Shop 

Fri, 5th April – FoOV Family Bingo evening 

Fri, 5th – Last day of school before Easter 

Mon, 8th to Mon 22nd April – Easter holidays. 

Tues, 23rd April – Back to school after Easter 
 

Have a fantastic weekend.        

Miss Cawthorne        Miss Boundy 

http://www.ovschool.co.uk/




  



 



 


